
Wellington House 
133-155 Waterloo Road 
LONDON 
SE1 8UG 

Tel. 020 7972. 2000 
Direct Line: i GRO-c 

The Rt. Hon. The Lord Jenkin of Roding 
House of Lords 
Westminister 
London SW1A OPW 

Dear Lord Jenkin 

6 October 2005 

As requested I am enclosing the documents you requested following your review of 
files on blood safety and the issue of haemophilia patients infected with hepatitis C. 
These papers have been redacted in accordance with guidance under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 

Following your conversation with William Connon last week, you will be aware that 
Professor Zuckerman has a number of concerns about the release of papers which 
refer to his research, this includes concerns about his personal safety. As agreed we 
are sending you these papers, and we are very grateful to you for agreeing not to 
disclose these documents. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Zubeda Seedat 
General Health Protection 
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